
NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2006 

 

                                                 
   Scoil Naomh Chomhghall,  Coininsi 

             St. Comgall’s N.S., Connons, Clones, Co. Monaghan 

 

A sincere thanks to everyone for the marvellous response to our recent ‘Rehab Recycling’ initiative, 

which realized an amount of €180. The money raised will be used to fund a soccer coach for a 

 6-8 period later on in the year. 

              

 

Largy College: A meeting for 

6
th

 class pupils and their parents 

will take place in Largy College 

on Tuesday 31
st
 January at 

8.00p.m. Please refer to the 

information sheet given to the 

children by Mr. Jim O’Connor. 

 

Credit Union Quiz: A reminder 

to parents of children in the 

senior classes that the local heats 

of the Credit Union Schools 

Quiz takes place this Friday 3
rd

 

February at 7.30p.m. in Largy 

College. 

All children should be in the hall 

at 7.15p.m.wearing full school 

uniform. 
 

 

Parent/ Teacher Meetings:  

In accordance with Department 

of Education regulations parent / 

teacher meetings will be held 

outside school hours on 

Wednesday 22nd February 

2006. Appointment times will be 

sent home with children. We 

will endeavour to facilitate 

suitable times for both parents 

and teachers.    

 

 

Stay Safe Programme: A 

training/information meeting 

will be held in the school on 

Wednesday 8
th

 February, 2006 

from 7.30p.m.- 8.30p.m. The 

facilitator for the night will be 

Mr. Bernard Murnagh. Stay 

Safe: A Parent’s Guide has been 

made available to all parents and 

should be read prior to the 

meeting. It is imperative that at 

least one parent from each 

family is in attendance for this 

programme.  
 

Confirmation: The Service of 

Light for all 6
th
 class children will 

take place in The Sacred Heart 

Church, Clones on Wednesday 

22nd February 2006. 

The Sacrament of Confirmation 

will be held in The Sacred Heart 

Church, Clones at 6p.m. on Friday 

5th May 2006. 

  

 

 

First Holy Communion: All 

children making their First 

Confession in Clones Parish will do 

so in The Sacred Heart Church, 

Clones at 7:30 p.m. on Wednesday 

8
th
 March 2006. 

Our children will, however, receive 

First Holy Communion in St. 

Alphonsus Church, Connons on 

Sunday 28
th
 May 2006. 

 

 

Art Award: Congratulations to Kevin Murphy who won a prize in an art competition organised by 

Clones Library. Kevin with his teacher, Mrs. Pennell, attended the presentation of prizes in Clones 

Library on Thursday 26
th

 January, 2006. 
 

 

Midterm: Connons N.S. will be closed on Thursday 16
th
 and Friday 17

th
 February for midterm. School will 

reopen on  Monday 20
th
 February 2006. 

             

            _________________________ 

   Catríona Donnelly (Principal)   


